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FINANCIAL AID 

FACTS Tuition Financial Aid applications must be 

completed to be eligible for consideration for the 

Yeazel Catholic Education Fund or the Eagles 

Fund.  If you need assistance with the FACTS 

application, you may call John Giocondo at 315-

437-3394 or email jgiocondo@syrdio.org for 

assistance. All financial aid applications must be 

submitted by Saturday, February 1st to be 

considered for the coming school year.  
 

SCHOOL ENROLLMENT 

Re-enrollment began on January 6, 2025. An email 

was sent out with re-enrollment information. In order 

to secure your spot, all re-enrollment applications 

must be completed by Saturday, February 1st in 

order to avoid a $100.00 reenrollment fee. If you 

have any questions regarding re-enrollment, please 

contact Mrs. Calangelo in the main office at 315-

463-1261 or by email at 

mcalangelo@syrdiocese.org. 
 

THANK YOU 

We would like to thank everyone who donated to 

our SOUP-er January service project.  Helping our 

Parish Pantry is always an important part of our 

yearly service projects. By donating soup, we show 

our students that even the smallest donations can 

make the biggest impact.  
 

FENNESSEY FRIDAYS 

For the month of February, we 

honor Peter Fennessey, a 

beloved employee of Blessed 

Sacrament for 17 years, who 

lost his battle with ALS in June 

2011. Students who pre-

ordered during January will 

receive their popcorn every 

Friday in February. All proceeds from this 

fundraiser will directly benefit the Peter 

Fennessey Scholarship Fund. 

HOMELESS CARE BAGS 

As well as honoring Peter Fennessey during the 

month of February, we're continuing our 

commitment to the Corporal and Spiritual Works 

of Mercy by focusing on “Welcoming the 

Stranger.”  Our school will be creating care bags 

filled with essential items for individuals 

experiencing homelessness. We believe this is a 

wonderful opportunity for our students to learn 

about compassion and making a difference in 

our community. 

Each classroom will receive a specific list of 

requested items. As an extra incentive, any 

classroom group that collects 170 of their 

requested items will earn a special pizza party!  

Let's work together to show our support for those 

in need and make a positive impact on our 

community. 
 

REPORT CARDS 

Report cards will be emailed to all parents in 

grades TE through 6 on Tuesday, February 4th.  If 

you have any questions or 

concerns regarding the 

report card, please feel free 

to contact your child’s 

teacher for a conference. 

Reminder: Report card links expire after 14 days.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

Now entering its 50th anniversary year, CSW is 

traditionally held the last week in January. Our 

school will help showcase what makes Blessed 

Sacrament School perfect for our families.  Daily 

agendas are being emailed with all the fun ways 

we are celebrating. Please join us for the BSS World 

Tour Open House on Tuesday, January 28th from 

5:30-7:00pm. Get ready to travel the globe without 

leaving school! Each classroom will transform into a 

different country, showcasing unique cultures, 

traditions, and delicious snacks. From ancient 

civilizations to modern marvels, there's something 

for everyone. So, grab your passport and join us for 

a fun-filled adventure! 

 

 

 

 
 

 Daddy-Daughter Dance – Saturday, February 

8th from 7 – 9pm. 

 Gertrude Hawk Candy Sale begins Monday, 

February 10th. 

 Save the Date – 26th Annual Auction is on 

Saturday, April 5th 

 



MID-WINTER RECESS PROGRAM 

February 17 – 21, 2025. Blessed Sacrament 

School is offering a Mid-

Winter recess program. Our 

program offers all our 

students a fun and safe 

experience. Plan now for 

your child to attend, space 

is limited.  This program is exclusive to the 

families of Blessed Sacrament School. 

Registration is due no later than Tuesday, 

February 11th.  

Please Note: You must be registered to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EAGLE EXTRAS 

 School Banking – Thursday, February 6th at all 

lunches.  

 Thursday, February 6th is a $1.00 football 

themed Tag Day for the Super Bowl. 

 Fennessey Fridays begin Friday, February 7th. 

 School Liturgy is on Friday, February 7th at 

9am, planned by 4th grade. No Tag Day 

Passes allowed.  

 PTA’s Daddy Daughter Dance is on Saturday, 

February 8th. 

 Free, Valentine themed Tag Day on Friday, 

February 14th. 

 Free, Science themed Tag Day on Monday, 

February 24th, for Mrs. Wituszynski’s 1/2 

Birthday! 

 $1.00 -100 Days Smarter themed Tag Day on 

Tuesday, February 25th, celebrating 100 days 

of school. 

 Free, CRAZY hair themed Tag Day on 

Wednesday, February 26th, for Mrs. Marx’s 

Birthday! 

 The Student Council will meet Thursday, 

February 27th after school until 3pm.  

 The Parochial Basketball Sports Banquet is on 

Thursday, February 27th at 6pm.  

 $2.00 Tag Day on Friday, February 28th for 

Peter Fennessey’s Birthday Day.  
 

 

 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 Red Ribbon Week – March 3rd – 7th. 

 $1.00 Tag Day on Tuesday, March 4th 

 Ash Wednesday School Liturgy is on 

Wednesday, March 5th at 9am, planned by 

6th grade. No Tag Day Passes allowed.  

 The annual Fish Fry begins Wednesday, 

March 5th. It will run from Friday, March 7th – 

Friday April 11th. 

 School Banking – Thursday, March 6th at all 

lunches.  

 Dance Recital – Thursday, March 13th at 6pm 

 NO SCHOOL – Friday, March 14th for 

Teacher In-Service. 

 Free, Green Themed Tag Day Monday, 

March 17th for St. Patrick’s Day. 

 Free, CRAZY Sock Tag Day on Tuesday, 

March 18th, for Mrs. Finn’s 1/2 Birthday! 

 St. Joseph’s Day Prayer Service Wednesday, 

March 19th at 9am in the gym. Free, Red 

themed Tag Day. 

 PTA Meeting – Wednesday, March 20th at 7pm. 

 PTA Family Painting – March 22nd at 10am. 

 Free, SU themed Tag Day on Monday, 

March 24th, for Mrs. Minor’s 1/2 Birthday! 

 The Student Council will meet Thursday, 

March 20th after school until 3pm.  

 NO SCHOOL Monday, March 31st for Parent 

Teacher Conferences. 
 

KID CORNER 
Beginning February 3rd we are collecting 

Valentine's for God. Create a special Valentine 

for God to show how much you care. Everyone 

who participates will receive a special gift for 

their Valentine. Want to earn a Tag Day Pass? 

Make your Valentine truly unique and heartfelt! 

Use glitter, sparkles, and colorful decorations. 

Write a loving message to God. Get creative 

and show your love in a special way! All 

Valentines will be displayed in the main office 

for everyone to enjoy. Return your beautiful 

Valentines to the main office by Friday, February 

28th. Let your love shine!      Remember, you 

can only earn one Tag Day Pass per month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


